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End of Term 5! 
It has been lovely to have some warmer weather recently – makes us truly feel that we are in the summer 
term. As is always the case with each term this has been another busy one. With bank holidays, national 
celebrations, trips and key assessments being undertaken by some of our children we have certainly fitted 
a lot in. It’s lovely to see keen and eager learners arriving to school each day – including on the last day of 
term. 
 

Class 6 are proudly wearing their leaver hoodies and are now busy preparing their end of year show. They 
will be taking part in induction events with their new schools next term in preparation for leaving St 
Margaret’s. 
 

At the other end of the school we are looking forward to meeting all of our new Reception class children 
and families next term and helping them to get to know our school ready for their start in September. 
 

Reception Class and Nursery Teddy Bears Picnic and Bake Off 
Another successful shared event with the nursery.  We welcomed families from across both settings to 
share a picnic with their bears and take part in a bear hunt as well!  A really fun and enjoyable 
afternoon.  Thank you to our judges who had the challenging task of tasting cakes all afternoon and 
awarding prizes in our Bake Off! 
 

Open Afternoon  
Thank you to all those of you who were able to pop into school yesterday for our Open Afternoon; I know 
how much the children enjoy showing their grown-ups their work and the classroom.  
 

PTFA School Disco 
At the time of writing the hall is being set up for our school disco! The children are really looking forward to 
this popular event and I thank the PTFA volunteers and the teachers for giving their time to making what I 
am sure will be a successful and memorable event. 
 

I hope you have an enjoyable half-term break and we look forward to welcoming you all back to school on 
Monday, 5th June.  
                                                                                                                        Helen Comfort – Executive Headteacher 

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

 
Class 3 have had a busy few weeks, with forest school and our enterprise week. We are so proud of 
ourselves and how much we have raised for the World Animal Protection charity and for a class reward, we 
really hope you enjoyed our enterprise day! Within class, we have explored a variety of different areas such 
as; time within maths, informal letter writing in English, magnets and forces in science and much more.   
 
We are looking forward to next term where we will be off to Dover Castle, exploring the River Dour, 
starting our swimming sessions, undertaking our class reward from our enterprise profits as well as 
enjoying our final term within Class 3.   

Mrs Fairhurst 

Message from Class 3 
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w/c Monday, 5th June 2023 
 

£2.41 per day  
 

April-2023.pdf (wholeschoolmeals.co.uk) 
 

To pay for your meals online, please go to: 
 

https://www.parentpayshop.co.uk/schools/wsm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu: Week 1 

 
 

Week commencing 5th June 2023 
 

Monday, 5th June  

 Start of term 6  

 Class R Forest School Sessions this week – please see letter for details 
 

Tuesday, 6th June 

 Class 5 trip – see separate letter for details 

 Class 3 Swimming - please remember swimming kit/towel, etc. 
 

Thursday, 8th June  

 Class 3 trip – see separate letter for details 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

The Week Ahead! 

Attendance 

Whole School attendance  

22/05/23 - 25/05/23 

91.7% 
 

Whole School attendance  

05/09/22 - date 

94.6% 
 

 
 
 

w/e 25th May 2023 
 
Class 1 – Wilf 
Class 2 – Madison 
Class 3 – Willow 
Class 4 – Rory 
Class 5 – Finley 
Class 6 – Jack 
 

Star Awards 

 

Remember:  

Children return to school on 

Monday, 5th June 

Enjoy the half term holiday 
 

 

https://wholeschoolmeals.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/April-2023.pdf
https://www.parentpayshop.co.uk/schools/wsm

